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favorable 8¢ they now recommend introduction of this gun on
Jenuary 1, 1959, in Crow-wing Black and Buckskin Tan. They fore-
cast for the year 1959 10,000 erow-wing black and 15,000 buckskin
tan. This 18 in addition to the 1959 forecast of 12,000 Model
55248.15000 Model 550is and 4C,000 Model 555s.

In reviewing the samples of guns submitted, the Sales
Department made the following suggestions:

1. If possible, the fore-end tip should be rounded and
finished more like the rest of the fore-end. This
should be done on all Model 552 rifles if possible.

The Ilion Plant explained that to round this completely
would add greatly to the cost. They will investigate:n
the extent of modification that can be accomplisghed
without a substantial increase in cost and .wflli
later on this item,

2. Sales would like the same eight comg%patid
the Model 572.
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The deflector should be of the same color as the rear
sight leaf.

Sales would like to consider further the color of the
operating handle and to assist them they would like
samples prepared with the color matching that of the
rear aight leaf,

The Committee concurred in the Sales recommendation and
g:egigted zhgthﬂgsiarch and Development schedule this item on the
pment Schedule for introductlion January 1, 1959 and that the

Ilion Plant prepare econemics. v 7

WILO0388



